Akram Karimi & Morteza Ghitani
135 Wilmar Place

Vienna VA 22180

Town of Vienna
Christine Horner
Acting Director of Public works

October 28, 2022

Dear Ms. Horner,

We are writing this letter to inform you that we are giving our neighbors who live in 235 Lawyers Road
the opportunity to purchase the vacant 7.5’ space that is located adjacent to our driveways. We
understand that this process may take several months; however, in the event that it is delayed or
postponed unnecessarily we would be interested in resuming the purchase of this vacant space.

Please keep us updated with any changes.

Sincerely,

Akram Karimi & Morteza Ghitani



